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Warm Up on Your Commute
It's getting chilly in the mornings - warm up with a brisk morning bike!

https://mailchi.mp/cc1a3773bead/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-sept-22-6226073?e=%5BUNIQID%5D
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Bicycling will help you start your day o" right - with some exercise that will warm you
up!

Autumn is here and with it come chilly mornings!

Biking to work is a great way to get your body moving & warm you up first thing
in the morning. Plus - with plenty of convenient bike parking all around the
main hospital campus - you can park right next to your work location!

The chilly mornings are also getting darker though - don't forget to use a bright
bike light whenever you're biking in the dark.

Want to know where you can park your bike? Click the link below!

Parking Shuttles on Campus
Not a biker? You can still stay warm in the mornings by hopping on a free sta" shuttle!

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/bike-facilities-main
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Free sta" shuttles are available between Hoover Pavilion parking, Stock Farm Garage
& Lots, and the main hospital buildings

Dreading the walk from your car to the main hospital?

Try a free sta" shuttle!
 

Hospital Direct (HD)
Serves Hoover Pavilion, Stock Farm North Lot (Lot 18), 500 Pasteur,
and Lucile Packard Children's Hospital!

Medical Center (MC)
Serves Palo Alto Transit Center (Caltrain), Hoover Pavilion, 500
Pasteur, and Lucile Packard Children's Hospital!

SRI
Serves SRI Park & Ride Lot, Hoover Pavilion, 500 Pasteur, and Lucile
Packard Children's Hospital

Headed back to your car late at night? Try the Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS)!

The Evening Parking Shuttle is an on-demand service that will pick you
up at 500 Pasteur, 875 Blake Wilbur, or Lucile Packard Children's Hospital,
and take you directly to your parking location on campus, or the Caltrain

http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/HD-Line
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/MC-Line
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/SRI-Flyer
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/EPS-Flyer
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station!
The Evening Parking Shuttle runs from 9:00pm - 4:00am on-demand
every weekday
Between 4:00am - 5:00am, the Evening Parking Shuttle provides service
from Hoover Pavilion to Lucile Packard Children's Hospital and 500
Pasteur

Click the link below to explore even more free shuttle options for sta".

Be on Alert for Bicycle The! and
Vehicle Break-ins

Please be attentive to your surroundings when traveling around campus

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Shuttles/
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The Department of Public Safety is seeking the community’s assistance with
preventing crime on campus

Stanford University recently sent out a notice regarding bicycle the!s and
vehicle break ins on the University campus in September.

The Department of Public Safety is seeking the community’s assistance with
preventing crime on campus. The entire Stanford community benefits by your
care & action.

Please be attentive to your surroundings when traveling around campus,
especially in parking lots and garages.
When parking a bicycle, always lock your bike to a bike rack (wheels &
frame) - even when parking in a bike room or cage.
A U-shaped lock is recommended for bikes, and a cable can be used in
combination with the U-shaped lock for added security
If you observe suspicious behavior or activity (see list below), please
call 9-1-1 immediately. 

Examples of suspicious behavior & activity include:

An individual loitering around vehicles, looking underneath or into
parked vehicles, or trying door handles of multiple vehicles.
A vehicle stopped and still running behind another parked vehicle in a
way that could conceal criminal activity.
A person lying underneath a parked vehicle (as though working on the
vehicle) in an area where it would be unusual for someone to be
performing repairs which could be a the! of a catalytic converter.
Activated car alarms
A person scanning bikes in or around a bike rack
A person using a tool to cut or disable a bike lock 

For more information about public safety on the Stanford Campus, click the
link below to view the Stanford University Department of Public Safety website.

CLICK TO LEARN MORE

https://police.stanford.edu/index.html
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Tired of Paying for Parking at the Main Campus?
Try the SRI Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle!

 
The SRI Park & Ride Lot is conveniently located in Menlo Park, and provides
FREE parking and transportation for sta" at the main hospital campus. Enjoy
easy, free parking and a quick shuttle ride that connects directly to Hoover
Pavilion, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital, Blake Wilbur, and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyer here.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any
questions. Visit the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach

out via email or phone. The Hospital Transportation Operations
Center phone line is operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
650.736.8000
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